
Thunderchild First Nation 

Per Capita Distribution 

Friday July 27th, 2018 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

• The Per Capita Distribution will be released to the 

Thunderchild First Nation Band Members that attend 

the distribution on Friday July 27
th
, 2018.  Text 

messages, letters and notes will NOT be accepted. 

 

• For the Band Members that are unable to attend, 

please download form from the Website and mail, fax 

or email to the address indicated on the form.  Mailing 

out the cheques, will begin the following week and 

thereafter until the deadline date of March 31
st
, 2019. 

 

• The Per Capita Distribution forms posted on the 

Thunderchild First Nation Website on July 19
th
, 2018, 

with the initial JES (on bottom right corner) will be the 

only forms accepted for the distribution. 


